March 2025  

Dear Parents 

As you know, since October half term, children have been coming to school in their PE kits on their 2 PE days each week. We have found this to be extremely successful and have seen an increase in participation, no PE kits being forgotten or lost and children having more time in their lessons. 

We would like to thank you for your support in this and for ensuring the children are suitably dressed for their lessons. As we are heading towards the Summer Term, we would like to remind you that the PE kit should consist of jogging bottoms, leggings or shorts, a white T-shirt and a tracksuit jacket or hoodie. The children are also able to wear their trainers on their PE days.  Please can you ensure that football kits are not worn on PE days? 

We would like to move towards black PE kits and white T-shirts as our PE uniform for all children which is exactly what most children are currently wearing, and they all look very smart, and we thank you for this. 

Please find below a copy of the PE timetable to remind you which days to send your child/ren into school in their PE kit. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Kind regards 

Petra Back 



P.E. timetable
Reception - Tuesday
1SD – Tuesday and Friday
1EP – Monday and Friday
Year 2 – Monday and Friday 
Year 3 – Monday and Wednesday 
Year 4 – Tuesday and Thursday
Year 5 – Tuesday and Wednesday
Year 6 – Monday and Thursday 

*If your child has a sports club on a non-P.E. day, they will need to bring a sports kit in on that day.

